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Watts Remy

From: jim thompson <jimi2tee@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 9:55 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Spraying pesticides in our forests HB 926

Spraying pesticides in our forests HB 926 
 
Please stop HB 926. The continue industrial-scale assault on our natural resources must stop. The children of today will 
have to face the consequence of poisoned biomes, watersheds, understory, and habitat destruction. Please take a stand 
to stop the madness. We need to be free of worry about our health, terrain, and wildlife all around us. We want to be 
able to wade or fish in streams without worrying about the quality of the water. Stop this egregious experiment and risk 
to future generations just for a fist full of dollars for the timber industry. 


